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 Frome Valley First School 
 News Weekly 

 

“Together, with God’s love, we learn, nurture and grow,  
without limits.” 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 ‘Stars of the Week’ 
Reception Class: Natan 
Year 1: Lucien 
Year 2: Oscar 
Year 3: Tobias 
Year 4: Alfie G 

 

Parent Interviews Years 1 – 4 
Parent interviews are due to take place this week for children in Years 1-4. On 
the days that the meetings are online, google meet invitations will be sent home 
by the end of today. If for any reason you have not received your invitation, 
please speak to the school office as soon as possible.  
Please remember that, for online interviews, we will not be able to continue a 
conversation beyond 10 minutes as the next parent will be waiting remotely. 
Therefore, we ask that parents are punctual in starting and ending their meeting. 
If you feel you need a longer meeting then we can of course arrange one for 
another time. 

 
 

 

Red Nose Day 
Thank you to everyone for their kind donations to Red Nose 
Day.  We raised: 

£107 
 

Year 4 – Hooke Court 
The term is really going quickly and Year 4’s residential trip is next week! Can we 
remind Year 4 parents that if their child needs medication while away, please 
come to the office this week if possible to complete a medication form.  

 

 

Health and Safety 
We would like to remind parents that, for health and safety reasons, children are 
not allowed to play on the play equipment and sandpit before or after school. 
Thank you for your help and support with this.  
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Bikeability -Years 3 /4 
A reminder that the Bikeability Level one course for Years 3 and 4 takes place 
this week. Hopefully, the weather will improve! 

Year 3 - Tuesday 21st 
Year 4 - Thursday 23rd 

If you have completed a consent form for this course, a letter was sent home to 
you on Friday giving reminder information of what is needed. 

 
 
 

Unusual Places to Read a Book 
During book week, we asked parents to send in photos of their children reading in 
unusual places. The photos we received are displayed near the entrance to the 
school hall. Have a look next time you are in school! 
We would like to continue with this project. At any point, please send in your 
photos and they will be added to the display. We look forward to seeing them all.  

 
 

Newspapers Needed 
Preschool are in need of old newspapers. If anyone has any that we can use, 
please bring this to the school office. Thank you. 

 

 

Sharing Assembly 
Sharing Assemblies take place this half term on the following 
dates: 
 
Friday 24th March: (Years 3 and 4) at 9am 
Friday 31st  March: (Reception, Years 1 and 2) at 9am  
 
For parents new to Frome Valley, Sharing Assembly is a chance for all classes to 
share what they have learned this term. We will also present the Citizenship 
Certificates for each class for children that have been particularly kind and helpful 
this term. We look forward to welcoming all parents, friends and relatives to these 
special assemblies.  
 
At Sharing Assembly, we like to share in all the children’s achievements. If 
your child has been awarded anything outside of school, please bring all 
certificates etc. to the school office. 

 

 
 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please ensure that all 
lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. Thank you for your help 

 
 


